
What happens after I submit an Expression of Interest to the Program? 

What is the farm visit? 



Welcome! 

This brochure is for smallholder farmers who have submitted an 

Expression of Interest to the Micro-scale Irrigation Program. This 

brochure is Part 2 of a series of brochures that will guide you through 

the Program. This brochure includes information about what happens 

after you submit an Expression of Interest. It will also show you how to 

get ready for your farm visit. 



If you expressed interest in the Program in July 2020, you can expect 

the installation of your irrigation equipment as early as October 2021. 



 

 

 



  



if there is any conflict over water, 





• 

• 

• 

https://www.agriculture.go.ug/micro-scale-irrigation-program/

